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Tallahassee Moose Lodge 1075 

1478 Capital Cir NW, Tallahassee, FL 32303  850-575-

Tallahassee Moose Lodge 

Spring Forward on Sunday March 9th 
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New from the President 

Hello Moose members, 

      We are getting close to the end of our fiscal year, and with that  comes the election of our 
new Board of Officers. Elections will be April 1st.  I  am pleased to see a variety of candidates 
for the various positions. Each candidate is dedicated to the mission of the moose lodge and 
they work hard to make it a great place.  If your thinking of running for office, now is the time 
to submit your name. 

  The new Saturday Bar Bingo continues to be very popular. Thanks you to all who come out 
and support this activity.  Most races are on Sunday. Come out watch the race and enjoy your 
favorite beverage!  

    There are many activities on the calendar, please come out and support your lodge. You 
can have a meal or play one of the many games we offer.  Bring a Friend and if you sign 
them up your name will be entered in the Membership Committees monthly drawing for a 
prize. The two year sign up special is still available. 

    Remember to go to our website for information at  Tallahassee Moose Lodge 1075 

If you have any ideas or suggestions we have a suggestion box in the foyer. 

 

     Remember to come out and vote in April for the candidates you want to see represent our 
lodge. 

 look forward to seeing you at the lodge! 

Fraternally, Casey 

http://www.tallahasseemoose.org/
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News From the Administrator 

Happy March let’s hope it does not come in like a lion but stays like a lamb all month. 

This month we have the Margo Anderson Dinner and Show on the 15th. Tickets are 

$40.00 each and are available in the Social Quarters. Dinner is going to be pulled pork 

with sides and dessert. 

I wan to thank Gary and Nancy Gebhart for fixing our door bell situation and the Social 

Quarters door card reader.  

Congratulations to Robert Landen for winning the Moose Bucks in the January member-

ship drawing. The prize for the month of February will be drawn on March 5 th. Good luck 

to all who sponsored someone in February.  

 

We finished the month of February with a gain in membership, but we are heading into 

the time of year where we really have to stay on top of our members in arrears. We made 

a big gain last year and we have to work twice as hard to end the year in positive ground. 

As of this writing, we still have 44 members that have not renewed for February, and that 

means we will lose the gain we had on February 28th and will be down 43 members for 

the year. Let’s do our part to help make this number up by assisting Membership Chair-

man Jackie Jones in reaching out to those who have not paid. As of today there are 93 

that have not yet been renewed for March, so as you can see we need your help. 

 

Elections are coming up on April 1st. if you are interested in running for an office of the 

lodge the nomination forms are available on the bulletin boards in the hall and the Social 

Quarters. Completed forms must be turned in by 6 pm on March 13th. The Nominating 

Committee Meetings are March 6th at 7 pm, March 11th at 5:30 pm and March 13th at 6 

pm. 

 

A big thanks to Gary Gebhart for getting our lighted sign working again. Also, big thanks 

to Gary and Nancy Gebhart for getting the doorbells working and the card reader fixed on 

the Social Quarters door. And as always, I want to thank everyone who graciously do-

nates their time and effort to make our lodge the place everyone wants to be. If you 

would like to volunteer just let one of the officers know. No matter how much time you 

can give it is always appreciated by the board.    
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News from the Moose Riders 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

2024-2025 Moose Riders Officers 

President – Chase Wainwright 

Vice President – Wayne DeWeil 

Secretary – Jeanne Giuliani 

Treasurer – Jeanine DeWeil 

Road Captain – Bob “Chains” Bryan 

Jr. Past President – Casey Hightower 

Come out March 7th for a great meal 

Meatloaf, mashed potatoes & gravy, green 

beans, rolls & chocolate éclair cake  
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5th 12th 19th 26th 

Wings and things Corned Beef,       
potatoes, Cabbage, 

roll & dessert 

Chicken Fettucine & 
salad 

 Grilled Pork 
Chops, baked 

beans 

Larry, Billy & crew Robyn & Billy Chris and Pete Herbie 

7th 14th 21st 28th 

Meatloaf, mashed 

potatoes & gravy, 

green beans, rolls & 

chocolate éclair cake  

Fried Chicken Hamburger steak, 

mashed potatoes & 

gravy, mixed veg-

gies, roll & dessert 

Fried Shrimp, cheese 

grits, hushpuppies, Cole 

slaw & dessert 

Moose Riders WOTM WOTM Pool Team Mens Pool Team 

Allie Cats Band Killin Time Band Hot Rod Chevys 
Band 

 

Silverado Band 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

1:00-7:00 

 

Closed 

 

3:00-9:00 3:00-11:00 3:00-10:00 3:00-11:00 3:00-10:00 

Social Quarters Hours 

Friday Meals 

Wednesday Meals 
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Pulled Pork, baked beans, coleslaw, roll and banana pudding. 
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2024-2025 BOARD OF OFFICERS 

2024-2025 Committee Chairs 

President Casey Hightower 850-445-7865 

Vice President Nancy Gebhart 850-510-3152 

Jr. Past President Pat Browder 850-545-4545 

Administrator Jerry Monk 850-510-6870 

1 Year Trustee Billy Shelfer 850-320-4499 

2 Year Trustee Sid Lingerfelt 850-210-9543 

3 Year Trustee Pam Cobb 850-545-7612 

 Treasurer  Keith Rupert 386-243-1882 

Chaplain Joanne Lafferty 406-439-5169 

Sgt. At Arms Bob Lafferty 850-284-4791 

Inner Guard Ed Larue 405-308-9707 

Outer Guard Gary Gebhart 850-694-0760  

 Activities Robyn Dixon 850-528-8617 

 Application Review Jerry Monk 850-510-6870 

 BINGO Chairman Nancy Gebhart 850-510-3152 

 Communications Karen Hightower 850-445-9922 

 Financial Review Kristy Smith 352-223-7586 

 Government Relations Bill Fuller 850-508-9042 

 Heart of Community Bob Lafferty 850-284-4791 

 Loss Prevention Billy Shelfer 850-320-4499 

 Membership Jackie Jones 850-545-3668 

 Moose Charites Herbie Trice 850-755-2015 

 Moose Legion Herbie Trice 850-755-2015 

  Ritual Keith Rupert 386-243-1882 
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2024-2025 WOTM Board of Officers 

Committee Chairs 

Senior Regent Sue Zuinga 850-815-8781 

Pro-Tem Jr. Past Re-

gent 

Catherine Mingledorff  

Treasurer Kristy Smith 352-223-7586 

Secretary Genevieve Mackland 561-429-1613 

Chairman Herbie Trice 850-755-2015 
Vice-Chairman John Powell 850-567-7529 
Marshall Glenn Mingledorff  
Past Chairman Wade Bennett 850-570-5547 
Assistant Secretary Jerry Monk 850-510-6870 

Moose Legion 

Fraternal Activities Susan Barnes 

Higher Degree Alyson Harrison 

Membership vacant 

Mooseheart/Moosehaven Joanne Lafferty 

President Chase Wainwright 850-251-9352 

Vice President Wayne DeWeil 850-509-4662 

Secretary Jeanne Giuliani 850-251-7920 

Treasurer Jeanine DeWeil  850-980-8778 

Road Captain Bob “Chains” Bryan 850-669-7968  
Jr. Past President Casey Hightower 850-445-7865 

Moose Riders 


